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Seskéha / August 29, 2014 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

The schedule for the Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre’s Expansion and Renovation project has been confirmed.  
KMHC received authorization to proceed to tender from the Quebec Department of Health & Social Services 
yesterday. 

Construction contract award date is scheduled for December 12, 2014. 

Construction is scheduled for completion August 18, 2017. 

The project will conform to the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Tendering Policy & the agreement on Labour 
between the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke & the government of Québec. 

KMHC would like to remind the community that tendering packages will be available exclusively through the web 
site of “La système éléctronique d’appel d’offres du government du Québec”:  www.seao.ca 

For periodic updates regarding the Expansion and Renovation, please visit www.kmhc.ca. 

For further information, please contact: 

Robert Deom, Eng. 
Project Manager 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Center Expansion and Renovation 
Office (450) 638-3930, ext. 269 
Robert.deom@rrsss16.gouv.qc.ca 


